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Categories: -TO: MAYOR & EACH COUNCILLOR I FROM: CITY CLERK'S OFFICE 

From : Badyai,Sara 
Sent: Thursday, 2 November 2017 13:55 
To: CityCierk 
Cc: Zoning 
Subject: FW: By-law 9063 (RZ13-633927) 

From: Zoning 
Sent: Monday, 30 October 2017 15:59 
To: Badyai,Sara 
Subject: FW: By-law 9063 (RZ13-633927) 

FY I - t his was emal led to the zoning email. 

Debbie Poon 

From : Robert Chan [mailto:rchan127@gmail.com] 
Sent: Monday, 30 October 2017 14:43 
To: Zoning 
Subject: By-law 9063 (RZ13-633927) 

I know that the public hearings have already happened but I was unable to attend any of them. I 
am an owner at 5- 4311 Bayview Street which would be one of the residents directly affected with 
the zoning change. 

I understand the need to change the zoning and that the city will receive compensation from ONNI 
for the zoning change. My request out of this would be the following: 

I would like to see the area brought back up to standards, the boulevards in front of my units 4311 
Bayview street are terrible and as part of the zoning changes and requirements from ONNI I would 
like to see either the boulevards updated with new grass (sod) with inground sprinklers installed or 
put paving stones down given that the boulevards in front of my house is a high traffic area where 
pedestrians always seems to cross in front off. 
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I would also like to know what is being done to protect the street parking that we have available to 
us? Would we be able to be granted permits (Free) to park on the street and restrict parking 
congestion in front of our houses? 

I would also like to know if there will be restrictions to Commercial trucks from entering the Bayview 
street and that truck access will be from Number 1 road. 

These are a few concerns that I have and would like to see addressed given that the zoning is a 
benefit to the City and ONNI and provides very little if no benefits to us residents. 

Please feel free to contact me if you wish to discuss my concerns. 

Take Care, 
Rob Chan 
604-809-514 7 
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